Mrs. Sullivan’s 5/6 Friday Note

August 22, 2025

Dear Families,

What a wonderful week we have had! It has been so nice to be back in class with
everyonel

For those that do not know me, my name is Sarah Sullivan and I will be your
student's math and science teacher. This is the beginning of my 7th year teaching at St.
Charles. Please reach out with any questions you may have.

MATH - Students can expect a daily Simple Solutions lesson to complete. We will
soon be taking a Simpie Solutions quiz most weeks. Students should be seeking help on the
daily lesson questions because the quiz questions come directly from the homework.
Students that do not complete or leave their Simple Solutions homework elsewhere will
use recess to make up the work. Please encourage your student to complete their
homework each night.

All of our math groups have been working with M&Ms statistics this week. Grade
level math work wil! begin next week.

SCIENCE - We will be learning about the different spheres of Earth and how they
interact with each other.

Peace,

Mrs. Sullivan
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